

October 2021



Dear Parents/Carers,

Where did September go? I cannot believe that we are already five weeks into the new term. The children have been fantastic and have settled very quickly into the Butterfly Class routines. We have been continuing our work based on the story of 'The Three Billy Goats Gruff' and the children have been using actions to help retell the story. I have been very impressed with their story language and wonderful expression when re-enacting the story with the tuff tray characters inside and the wooden apparatus outside. There have been some very scary trolls wondering around Butterfly Class!











Many thanks to everyone for signing up to Tapestry. Thankfully the Wi-Fi problems we were experiencing earlier in the term have now been fixed and you should be receiving regular observations of the children. If you are having problems with Tapestry, please let me know.









I would love to hear about any 'WOW!' moment from home. A 'WOW' can be anything your child has done or achieved outside of nursery eg swimming lessons, being brave at the dentist, riding their bike or being kind and sharing with a sibling. Each 'WOW' will be read out and shared with the rest of the class, then put up on display in the classroom. You can find the blank 'WOW' at home' slips in a plastic wallet attached to the back door leading to our outside area (where the children are dropped off and collected from).

Have a great weekend

The Butterfly Team